Ryan, Nancy D - DNR

From: Ryan, Nancy D - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 9:07 AM

To: Feyerherm, Jennifer A - DNR

Subject: FW: Speedy Lube - Queensway reimbursement request 02-41-182420
Attachments: 20170606084844476.pdf; 20170606084938877.pdf

Oops

From: Ryan, Nancy D - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 9:06 AM

To: Feyerherm, Jennifer A - DNR

Subject: Speedy Lube - Queensway reimbursement request 02-41-182420

Hi Jennifer,

Attached is the info on the above-referenced reimbursement packet. As you may remember, they submitted an e copy
of the request in January and | asked for a hard copy. | didn’t track it then, and now, having received the hard copy will
do so. Should | track it (117) with the January date rec’d or new. I’'m thinking Jan, but don’t know if that messes
anything up. I'll review if as soon as | can now.

Let me know what you think so | can have it tracked in BRRTs.

Thanks.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Nancy D. Ryan

Hydrogeologist, Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Dr.

Milwaukee, WI 53212

Phone: (414) 263-8533

Fax: (414) 263-8550

nancy.ryan@wisconsin.gov




